STEPHEN L. SAVARESE ATTORNEY AT LAW

attystephensavarese@gmail.com

Newtown Office: Phone: (203) 270-1144 FAX: (203) 270-0077 103 South Main Street Newtown, CT 06470 Middlebury Office: Phone: (203) 758-8645 P.O. Box 7 Middlebury, CT 06762

October 22, 2015

Jewel Mullen, MD, MPH, MPA Commissioner Department of Public Health 410 Capitol Avenue P.O. Box 340308 Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308

Jeffery R. Gaudiosi, Esq.
Executive Secretary
Public Utilities Regulatory Authority
10 Franklin Square
New Britain, Connecticut 06051

RE: Joint Investigation of DPH and PURA of Cedarhurst Association, Inc.'s Request to Cease Operations as a Water Company, Docket Number DPH15-06-01/PURA 15-08-24

Dear Commissioner Mullen and Attorney Gaudiosi:

Please accept this letter in the above-referenced docket as my appearance as counsel representing theapplicant, Cedarhurst Association, Inc.

Kindly direct all correspondence related to this joint investigation to me at my Newtown office address, 103 South Main Street, Newtown, CT 06470.

Sincerely,

Stephen L. Savarese

cc: Mary Ann Jacob, Water Committee, Cedarhurst Association, Inc.
Donna M. Culbert, MPH, PE, RS, Director of Health, Newtown Health District
Kathryn K. Keenan, Esq., Hearing Officer for DPH
Larry Levesque, Esq., Hearing Officer for PURA